

Mayor Cathy Noon

City Council

District 1 Rick Dindinger Vorry Moon

District 2Sue Boiser
Keith Gardner

District 3 Ken Lucas Rebecca McClellan

District 4 Stephanie Piko Ron Weidmann May 3, 2012

Tim Rogers Christian Living Communities 5500 East Peakview Avenue Centennial, CO 80121

Dear Tim,

On behalf of the City of Centennial, I want to congratulate both you and Christian Living Communities on reaching your fortieth year in business. The idyllic vision and strong understanding of senior needs held by your organization are validated through the wide variety of services you provide. Through the multiple communities in which CLC operates, and the nearly 1,000 residents and clients it serves, it clearly demonstrates awareness of the importance of caring for all community members, including senior adults.

In particular, CLC's work in Centennial, at the Johnson Center and Holly Creek facility, is greatly appreciated. The needs of seniors are very near to my heart. I am truly thankful for the efforts of CLC. Congratulations from all of us at the City of Centennial and best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

Cathy Noon Mayor